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14 November 2019 

CFO Appointment  

 

Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) today announced the appointment of Mr David Hall as Chief Financial 

Officer of the company.  

Mr Hall will take up this role in early December and work together with current CFO, Michael Burnett, during a 

handover before Mr Burnett’s departure in January 2020. 

Mr Andrew Burnes, CEO and Managing Director, said “we are delighted that David Hall is joining the team at 

HLO. Mr Hall brings a wealth of experience across a range of industries and businesses including Qantas, WMC 

Resources, ANZ Bank and Rio Tinto. During his eight years with Qantas Mr Hall’s roles included Chief Financial 

Officer of Jetstar and Chief Executive Officer of Jetstar Australia and New Zealand and immediately prior to 

joining Helloworld Mr Hall spent the last three years as CFO of Australian Pacific Airports Corporation.” 

 

-ENDS- 

 

 

About Helloworld Travel Limited 

• Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) is a leading Australian & New Zealand travel distribution company, 
comprising retail travel networks, corporate travel management services, destination management 
services (inbound), air ticket consolidation, wholesale travel services, and online operations.  

• HLO has 2,200 staff located in Australia, New Zealand, Fiji, the USA, Asia, India and UK/Europe and over 
2,400 members of its travel agency networks in Australia and New Zealand. 

• Helloworld Travel is the proud naming rights partner of Volleyball Australia and the Helloworld Travel 
Volleyroos men’s and women’s national teams. 
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